xs: PC [ TRANSLATION]

San José, Costa Rica
October 20, 1978

Dear Dave,

With great sadness we learned that you could not attend
our congress. We do not understand very well the reasons
why a friend of ours like you was prevented from coming to
such an extraordinary event.

We could only read your letter to our congress and we
did so.

We have sent you a complete collection of the documents
of the Congress with comrade Manuel, of the leadership of
the Mexican PRT. ILet us know if they have arrived.

We received the material that you sent us recently. We
have again raised, in pretty strong terms, the question of the
publication of the document [or documents--the original is
unclear--Translator] on Cuba with the United Secretariat. We
trust that this issue will be definitively resolved in the next
meeting of the United Secretariat, at the beginning of November.
If this is not the case, we will have to undertake a whole
campaign within the Fourth in defense of our rights.

Tender revolutionary greetings,
8/Sara
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